
 

  

  
   

  
    

 
  

 

May 12, 2004 

Press Release No 299/04 

REGISTRATION OF LAND AT RI BHOI 

Shillong, May 12, 2004: The Deputy Commissioner, Ri Bhoi District, Nongpoh, has informed that all 
land owners or persons possessing land between Jorabad and Khanapara along the Meghalaya 
side cannot be made available for the 4-lane survey, etc. Therefore, he called upon the land owners 
whose land are located within the above mentioned areas to register their land in the Deputy 
Commissioner’s Court, Nongpoh before May 31, 2004 for demarcation, identification of the 
plot(s)/building etc, failing which the land/building would be presumed as unclaimed land(s). 


